
 

COVID CLUB RULES 

  

After the Government's announcement we are delighted that the Ayr Lawn TC courts 
will be opening on Saturday 30th May. Please ensure your membership is up to date 
by rejoining as instructed in the Club email sent on Thursday 28th May (Club 
Secretary can do this for you if it’s not possible via the website). Rejoining via 
Clubspark is necessary to give you access to our new court booking system. If you 
are having problems with Clubspark booking please email ayrlawntennis@gmail.com 
and a booking can be made on your behalf. When you book, the system will 
automatically email you a confirmation. You must also type in who* will be on court 
with you (sorry no visitors permitted at this stage). Bring this booking confirmation to 
the club with you or be able to access it on your phone if required to show it.  
* we are still sorting out this feature 

 

BEFORE PLAY 

 Only visit the club if you have booked a court through Clubspark. 
You cannot turn up and play at present. The booking system will 
be kept under review to ensure fair access. 

 You must leave a 15 minute gap between bookings. Maximum 
booking is 1 hour per day. 

 A member can only book 1 slot per day and up to 7 days ahead. 

 Bookings start from 08:00 each day until dusk (there will be no 
access to lights). 

 One-to-one coaching is allowed with Karoline; members must only 
book COURT 1 for this please. 

 Juniors aged 13 and under should be accompanied by an adult.  

 No spectators are allowed unless you are a single adult 
supervising a junior member(s); social distancing rules apply. 

 Please do not visit the club if you have been told to self isolate or if 
you have shown signs of any symptoms. 

 Arrive exactly on time for your booking and leave promptly. 

 Make sure you wash your hands before leaving your house 
according to protocol. 

 No first aid is available - play at your own risk. If you are a junior 
player, you will be the responsibility of your parent/ guardian. 

 No toilet or changing facilities are available. The clubhouse is 
closed. Please come ready to play. 

 Sanitise hands on entering the court. Bring your own sanitisers. 

 Bring your own marked balls and only handle your own tennis 
balls. 

 Do not touch or adjust nets. They have been set to correct height. 



 Please avoid touching any gates. The court gates should be left 
open to minimise touching whilst players are present. 

DURING PLAY 

 Place any equipment at back of court not at sides of nets. 

 Swap ends on opposite sides of the net. 

 Serve with your own balls. 

 Please aim to leave the court promptly to minimise meeting more 
people. 

 Take everything with you. 

 Please leave court gate open unless you are last to leave when it 
is important to close the gate securely. 

 Sanitize your hands again when leaving. 
 

AT ALL TIMES 

 Observe LTA, Tennis Scotland and Scottish Government 
guidelines. 

 Maintain social distancing. 
 

Most of all welcome back! We hope that you stay patient as we get used to the new 
rules. Enjoy yourselves and have fun! 
 

If you are new to ALTC, contact the secretary at ayrlawntennis@gmail.com to find 
out about our half-price membership offer. This applies to families, seniors, juniors, 
students and other categories. 

ALTC committee. 
 29/5/2020 

 


